HB 797 —-- RESIDENCY REQUIREMENT FOR THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
SPONSOR: Marshall

This bill eliminates the obsolete requirement that the Attorney
General "reside" in the City of Jefferson which is the seat of
government for Missouri, but it does not modify the requirement
that the Office of the Attorney General be maintained at the
Supreme Court of Missouri or any other requirements of law.



